
Phone the Booking Secretary, John Lewis-Tunster, on 07964 775006

Dear Diner,
                        This is a list of events to look forward to in November:

Sunday 3rd November: The second of the winter early Sunday lunches will  be at Charlie’s
at Meadow House, Stepaside, near Amroth. This will be our first visit. Full details can be
found in the listing, and a PDF with travel instructions will be available shortly before the
end of October. Phone John as soon as possible if you want to come.

Wednesday 13th November: The midweek evening dinner is at The Plas, formerly known
as Plas Hyfryd, in Narberth. Full details can be found in the listing. Phone John if you want
to come.

Sunday 24th November: The last Sunday lunch of the month will be at The Bush in
Robeston Wathen. Those coming from the east will see the new roundabout and turning to
Robeston Wathen that you can see at the top of this newsletter. Full details can be found in
the listing, Phone John as soon as possible if you want to come.

Event: Thursday 28th November; New York Met: Tosca (Puccini)  6:00 p.m. at The Torch, Milford Haven. This is
the David McVicar production and it is possible to have a meal at The Torch before the performance. Let John or
Philip know as soon as possible if you want to come.

Event: Tuesday 10th December; RB: Cinderella (Prokofiev) 7:15 p.m. at Vue Carmarthen. A broadcast of an earlier
performance last season. This is the Frederick Ashton production Let John or Philip know as soon as possible if you
want to come.

Event: Tuesday 17th December; RB: The Nutcracker (Tchaikovsky) 7:15 p.m. at Vue Carmarthen. This is a
broadcast of a classic performance of the Peter Wright production with a Royal attendance. Let John or Philip know
as soon as possible if you want to come.
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